
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, December 02, 2021 3:04 PM 
Cayce Hinton 

FILED 12/2/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12921-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang; Matthew Vogel; Brian Schultz; Adam Teitzman 
RE: Documents 

Good afternoon, Cayce, 

Your message below was forwarded to me for completion. Thank you for bringing this to our 
attention. Per your request, DNs 10879-2020 and 10996-2020 have been moved from consumer 
correspondence to the docket file in Docket 20200000. If you have any additional questions or 
concerns regarding same, don't hesitate to reach out to me. 

'Dorotfiy Menasco 
Office of Commission C[erk 
(850) 413-6770 

From: Cayce Hinton <CHINTON@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2021 9:39 AM 
To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>; Lisa Smith 
<lismith@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Matthew Vogel <MVogel@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Documents 

It has come to our attention that two post-workshop comments submitted following the September 17, 2020 net 
metering workshop were treated as correspondence when filed. Please move Document Nos. 10996-2020 and 10879-

2020 to the document side of Docket No. 20200000-OT. 

Thank you. 

Cayce Hinton 
Director, Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850)413-6950 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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